From:
To: Planning Police

Cc:
Subject: Proposed Housing Allocations (Policies NA4-NA8 & SA4-SA7): Land at Velmore Farm, Valley Park

Date: 07 February 2024 19:24:51

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/madame

My wife and I are writing to register our individual objections to the proposed development at Velmore Farm, Valley Park. The Valley Park area has seen a huge increase in housing over recent years to the extent that the hard (traffic, roads, etc) and soft (access to doctors, dentist, schools, etc) infrastructure are already overwhelmed. All too often recent "planning" makes no provision to accommodate the increase in demands for services or, as was the case with the Knighthood development, end up with the developers promising shops and facilities (fas was promised in the Pilgrims Close area) and then being allowed to ignore the plans and build more houses instead.

There would also be the loss of green land, a breach of the local gap between Valley Park and North Baddesley, increased air pollution and an increased incidence of flooding.

Sincerely,

Paul Wooler & Alison Stewart-Wooler